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INSTALLATION OF TRAFFIC ARM @ BOBBY THOMPSON/SMITH ROAD INTERSECTION
 

CLICK HERE-   Installation of Traffic Arm @ Bobby Thompson/Smith Road Intersection

 
NEWS DESCRIPTION
 
 
The National Roads Authority (NRA) on Monday August 28th 2023 between 9pm – 2am will be installing the traffic
arm at the Bobby Thompson/Smith Road intersection. Motorist are advised to proceed with caution when travelling
through the intersection and pay close attention to cones, signage and safety lights.
Motorists are asked to plan ahead and watch out for traffic diversions.
Members of the public can email nra@nra.ky with questions or comments regarding this project. For any urgent
questions or concerns please call 525-1251.

https://www.caymanroads.com
https://www.caymanroads.com/documents/Bulletin--August-28th-2023-Bobby-Thompson-Traffic-Arm-Installation-20230825095121.pdf

